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＜MOU has been concluded with Vibharam Group Hospitals, Thailand＞ 
On December 25, UOEH concluded a MOU with Vibharam Group Hospitals, Thailand. The 
concluding ceremony was held through online, connecting UOEH campus in Japan and Thailand. 
Vibharam Group Hospitals are group of 6 hospitals scattered across Thailand. The main hospital is in 
Bangkok, and some of the group hospitals are located near large industrial estates where many of 
Japanese corporations have owned or invested factories and manufacturing facilities. The group’s each 
hospital has Wellness & Occupational Health Center to provide occupational health services for 
Japanese and local corporations.  
 
Through the conclusion of MOU, it is expected to begin exchanges of occupational physicians and 
faculties as well as acceleration of cooperation in the provision of knowledge and skills of occupational 
health to the Vibharam Group Hospitals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Online ceremony held at three sites: UOEH, Japan, Vibharam Hospital (Bangkok) and Vibharam Amata 
Nakorn Hospital, Thailand 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            During the ceremony at UOEH site (above and left) 


